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To whom ot may concern, 
 
My name is Kiley K. KUAILANI and, 
I am honored to be one of Habitat for Humanity Family partner. Building our home up in Kula, 
Waiohuli, I would like to send in my testimony in regards to the "100% affordable Hana Housing 
project" . 
 
Growing up in our HANA community never came easy but we all did make due with what little 
we had not only from our Aina (land) and sea, but our community itself. 
 
Without self respect and the love we share not only as a community but as Ohana (family) a 
bond that no one can compare to strive and exceed in so many different ways.  
 
I am pleased to share that this project for our hana community would be an awesome and great 
opportunity for our young and growing families. To be independant in owning their very own 
home at an affordable rate families can continue to grow worry free as we all continue to grow in 
many different ways. 
 
 
Mahalo Nui for your continued support  
 
Kiley Kuailani 
Deyrek Edlao  
kkuailani@yahoo.com 
deyrekedlao@yahoo.com 
 
 


